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Kathy Lutz

From: Dwayne McFall
Sent: Tuesday, November 12, 2024 8:10 AM
To: Kathy Lutz
Subject: FW: reappointment to the fair board

Add this to the next meeting please. 
 
Dwayne 
 
 
 
From: Chris Wood <c9484@aol.com>  
Sent: Monday, November 11, 2024 8:03 PM 
To: Dwayne McFall <dwayne.mcfall@fremontco.com> 
Cc: Debbie Bell <debbie.bell@fremontco.com>; Kevin Grantham <kevin.grantham@fremontco.com> 
Subject: reappointment to the fair board 
 
CAUTION: This sender is located outside of your organization. 
 
Dear Fremont County Commissioners, 
 
I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to express my sincere interest in being reappointed to the 
Fremont County Fair Board. Having served on the board for the past six months, I have developed a 
deeper understanding of its operations and the significant impact it has on our community. 
 
My primary goal during my tenure has been to learn as much as possible about the fair’s planning and 
execution while also contributing positively to the board's initiatives. However, I believe that my journey 
is far from complete. I am eager to continue my involvement so that I can deepen my knowledge, refine 
my skills, and further support the mission of the fair board. 
 
The fair is not only an essential event for our community but also a fantastic opportunity for local 
vendors, entertainers, and agricultural interests to come together, celebrate our culture, and promote 
our shared values. I am excited about the prospect of contributing to its growth and success in future 
years. 
 
I would be grateful for your consideration of my reappointment to the Fair Board. I am committed to 
serving our community and would be honored to continue working alongside my fellow board members 
to make the fair a memorable and enriching experience for all attendees. 
 
Thank you for considering. 
 
Warm regards, 
 
Chris Wood 
Sent from AOL on Android 


